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Seasons greetings from all of us at Berkhamsted Dental Practice. We hope you like the 
Christmas card and thought you’d like to know what we’ve been up to. 

New arrivals this year are Dental hygienist Rosalind Wheeler 
and Fran Allen who joins Pam Swatman at reception. 
 
We appreciate that demand for Hygienist appointments has 
meant difficulties in offering convenient appointment times. 
Rosalind will be available for Hygienist treatment on Mondays 
whilst Estelle & Jane continue to offer appointments on 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays & Saturday mornings  

 

Fran Allen joins 
reception. 

John O’Grady completed this year’s Flora London Marathon, half an hour faster than last year, 
in 3hrs 17mins. More impressively we raised even more for The Iain Rennie Hospice at Home – 
over £2,000. Very many thanks to you all for your generous support. 
 
Not to be outdone Claire Rogers is entering next year’s London to Brighton Bike Ride. And the 
whole team plan to compete in next years Flora 10 Kilometre Run. 
 
 

 

In line with best practice, our whole team take part in regular 
training and continuing professional development. Here we are 

practicing our resuscitation skills. 
Our aim is to provide a high quality service and the best possible 
dental care. If there are any services or treatment that you would 

like to see introduced we welcome suggestions. 
Please let any of the team know or e mail us at  

info@berkhamsteddental.com 
 

If you want to find out more about the services and treatments 
we already offer please visit our website at: 

www.berkhamsteddental.com 
 Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

from 
John O’Grady, Claire Rogers, Tim Friel, Giles Kidner  

and all the team at Berkhamsted Dental Practice 
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